
SADC Beginning Farmer Land Access Training 

Overview

Upcoming Workshop — April 8, 2019: “Assessing Farmland” 

The State Agriculture Development (SADC) will host the third workshop in their ongoing educational series conducted 

as part of the American Farmland Trust (AFT) “Farmland for the Next Generation” project, which seeks to provide 

beginning farmers with the skills and information they need to obtain suitable land. Through the AFT project, SADC 

staff have been trained as agricultural educators to help beginner farmers gain access to land.  

During the third workshop, “Assessing Farmland” attendees will learn the different elements to consider when 

assessing a potential piece of land inside and outside the classroom. Attendees will learn how to navigate various 

resources available online, and learn what types of characteristics to consider when conducting  a land assessment. 

Previous Workshop Videos
SADC has previously conducted similar workshops about: 

• Assessing Your Financial Readiness to Access Land

• Leasing and Purchasing Land

Videos of these workshops are available on the SADC’s website: 

www.nj.gov/agriculture/sadc/farmlink/resources/landaccessproject.html 

Click here to register:

https://forms.gle/hEHmQfXDfRTpk11NA

Event Details: 

• Location: Duke Farms

Hillsborough Township 

(www.dukefarms.org) 

• Date: April 8th, 2019

• Time: 1 pm – 4 pm

https://www.nj.gov/agriculture/sadc/farmlink/resources/landaccessproject.html
https://forms.gle/hEHmQfXDfRTpk11NA

